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NMPRC to hold public comment hearing regarding PNM’s 

application for revision of rates  

 

This version has been corrected to include instructions for those providing oral public comment in 

person.  

 

SANTA FE — The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (NMPRC) will hold a hearing to collect oral 

comments from members of the public regarding case no. 22-00270-UT, In the Matter of the Application of 

Public Service Company of New Mexico (PNM) for Revision of its Retail Rates. Anyone who is not affiliated 

with a party in this case may make oral comment in person or via the Zoom app or by telephone. This public 

comment hearing will be held in person and accessible to watch online via YouTube. 

  

To learn more about this case, visit https://edocket.nmprc.state.nm.us/ and search for case no. 22-00270-UT.    

  

Details about the public comment hearing are as follows:  

• WHO: NMPRC, members of the public 

• WHAT: Public comment hearing regarding case no. 22-00270-UT, PNM’s application for revision of 

rates 

• WHEN: Thursday, August 1, 2023, at 3 p.m. MDT 

• WHERE: NM811-Call Before You Dig Building, 1021 Eubank Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87112; 

Watch online via the NMPRC’s YouTube Channel 

• PUBLIC COMMENT: To sign up for public comment, contact Patrick Rodriguez at 

public.comment@prc.nm.gov or by phone at 505-490-7910. For those providing oral comment via 

Zoom, you must sign up no later than 5:00 p.m. the day before the public comment hearing. Persons 

making oral public comment in person do not need to sign up in advance but do need to sign in by 

hand on the sign-up sheet at the location. Oral comments are limited to 1-1/2 minutes. Please keep in 

mind that public comment is not evidence. 

An online version of this media advisory is available here.  

https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=d004be9c44&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=cab8519c51&e=9d35d25105
mailto:public.comment@prc.nm.gov
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=b9265e965c&e=9d35d25105


 

 

### 

 

 

The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (PRC) regulates the utilities, telecommunications, 

and motor carrier industries to ensure fair and reasonable rates, and to assure reasonable and adequate 

services to the public as provided by law. The PRC also promotes public safety through the Pipeline Safety 

Bureau and Transportation Division.  

 

 

 

CONTACT 

Patrick Rodriguez 

Public Information Officer 

 

Email: patrickj.rodriguez@prc.nm.gov 

Phone: 505-490-7910 

P.O. Box 1269 

Santa Fe, NM 87504 

www.nm-prc.org  

 

 

https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=44ba47e65c&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=170cf8ef53&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=e810d52fc7&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=8ad781bb64&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=8ad781bb64&e=9d35d25105
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=e1dfaf7a39&e=9d35d25105
mailto:patrickj.rodriguez@prc.nm.gov
https://nm-prc.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=660b349c8cd647726165949f1&id=1fc998b8ff&e=9d35d25105

